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                                                        This week                                                                        

 

Eagle class have 98.21 % attendance this is a brilliant achievement. Well done! 

                       
Paddington bear will go to Eagle class. Keep up the good work Eagle class! 

 You are super stars! 
Reception: 
This week in Reception the children have been learning about the season of Spring. They did a superb 
job today in our poetry recital assembly, reciting Spring themed poems. 
The Easter egg competition winners were announced and if your child has won, they will bring home an 
Easter egg. 
Lunchtime Dojo points were announced and the winning team are Green team with 93 points for the 
Spring term. Congratulations to Green Parrot class. 
 
YEAR 1: 

Published our story of The Jack and the Beanstalk and created our own lovely illustrations to go with 
it. 

All of us performed our spring poem in the assembly today. It was amazing! 

They had an interesting humanities lesson where they compared life in Quito and London. Did you 
know that there are many earthquakes in Quito? 

Thank you for all your hard work this term. The Year 1 team would like to wish all of you a very 
happy Easter! 

We are looking forward to seeing you all on Monday 15th April 2024. (Mrs Dahale) 
 
YEAR 2: 

This week the children have published their writing of Grandma’s reaction to George’s Marvellous 
Medicine. 
Squirrel class went on a Robo Think trip to learn how to code robots that they built. They thoroughly 
enjoyed the trip. 
The children have worked extremely hard and are looking forward to a well-earned rest.  



 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
School Website 
Please visit the school website and open pages on how to keep your child’s 
digital footprint safe online at   www.rgreeninf.brent.sch.uk . Visit parent 
info, NSPCC and Child net. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Have a safe happy Easter break. 
 
We will be back on Monday 15th April 2024 


